
A3 Communications Opens Charlotte Office; 
Expanding Client Services

COLUMBIA, SC (October 28, 2014) — A3 Communications, 
Inc., America’s fourth fastest growing systems integrator, has 
opened a spacious office in Charlotte, N.C., to accommodate their 
growing client base. Conveniently located near Charlotte’s airport 
at 4119 Rose Lake Drive, A3 is already supporting new clients 
with additional services, including electrical solutions, from the 
metropolitan site.

“Opening a Charlotte office allows us to serve our loyal clients from 
a convenient location, while granting new opportunities,” said 
Brian Thomas, A3’s President. “I’m also excited that the expertise 
of new team members allows us to expand our service lines to 
include electrical services under an unlimited statewide electrical 
license.”

The Charlotte office is managed by Jay Toomey, an experienced 
and accredited systems integration professional. Toomey is 
optimistic about his staff, a seasoned team of 11 members, and the 
new location’s capabilities, stating “A3 understands how important 
it is to live and work alongside our clients.”

“The Charlotte branch will help us understand the unique needs 
of our North Carolina customers and foster accessibility within the 
community,” said Thomas. “A3 Communications is truly the ‘one 
stop, one source’ solution for the Southeast’s IT needs.”

The new office can be reached at (704) 253-4020. To learn 
more about A3 Communications, Inc. as a whole, visit www.
a3communications.com. 

About A3 Communications, Inc. — With offices in Columbia, 
Charleston, Greenville, Charlotte and Atlanta, A3 Communications 
is America’s fourth fastest growing systems integrator. Founded in 
1990, A3 provides a broad range of IT and security solutions for 
the public and private sectors, including: IP video surveillance; 
access control; enterprise wireless networking; structured cabling; 
electrical; unified communications; network security; managed 
IT services; virtualization and storage and audio/visual solutions. 
Their highly certified and experienced staff offers comprehensive 
support and maintenance available 24 hours a day, seven days a 
week. For more information on A3 Communications, visit www.
a3communications.com.

FROM THE PRESIDENT

“Opening a Charlotte office allows us to serve our loyal 
clients from a convenient location, while granting new 
opportunities. I’m also excited that the expertise of new 
team members allows us to expand our service lines to 
include electrical services under an unlimited statewide 
electrical license.”

—Brian Thomas, President
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